
DEDICATION HELD FOR NEW PLAYGROUND 
A dedication ceremony was held for the new playground along Burroughs Creek Trail.  The playground is located at 
15th Street and Haskell Avenue.  
 
Donors of the playground were recognized, 
which included:  a major gift by Westar 
Energy, and donations from Black & Veatch, 
Electric Corporation of America, Kissick 
Construction, Wolf Construction, Midwest 
Concrete Materials, Atlas Surveyors and 
Hammel Scale. Not only did they provide the 
funds for the playground, the businesses also 
had volunteers install the playground with 
assistance from City Parks and Recreation 
staff. 
 
Commissioner Hugh Carter provided remarks 
on behalf of the City of Lawrence. 
 

 
 

 


